
Winter Formal 2K15

Prepping For a Party 

Getting ready for the party is just as important as getting there and 
dancing the night away.  Many who went tried to take the time to 
get their hair done, buy a dress or suit, and get their makeup and 

such done. While a small amount of people took 10-15 minutes to 
get ready, most spent over an hour trying to get the perfect look 

for a perfect night. 

Pella High School has been holding an annual Winter Formal for 14 
years since current Principal Eric Nelson has been at PHS. This year 
it was held on Saturday, January 17, 2015 in the high school’s cafete-
ria. Admission was $5 at the door for a night of dancing and fun. One 
might wonder what did the students experience while at the dance and 

what did they do to get ready for it.   

What made you go?

“Since I’m a freshman I decided that I should go and see 
what it was like, and it was a chance to hang out with 
my friends,” freshman Kelly Murphy.

Over the course of the evening, students danced 
the night away, and memories were made. 
“Even though I didn’t have any embarrassing 
moments occur, my most memorable moment 
was just hanging out with my friends and expe-
riencing it all for the first time,” said freshman 
Dalton Chapman. 

PHS’s winter formal; we as highschoolers should know 
what it is by now. But why do people even go? Why would 
students take the time to get ready for it? Most people went 
mainly to hang with friends, while many freshman went to 

experience it for the first time.

Memories Made “When I was getting ready all I had to do was just get my 
hair fixed up and my dress clothes, and I was ready to go 
in 15 minutes,” freshman Sammy Winslow.


